
 
   

                
      

     

     

   

From: @health.qld.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 21 January 2025 1:34 PM
To: Mailbox Inspector <Inspector@ombudsman.qld.gov.au>
Cc: @health.qld.gov.au>
Subject: RESPONSE - MD0924377 Inspector of Detention Services - SQCC draft report 2024 letter
from A Reilly to H Bloch (WMHHS) 04/12/2024 - [SENSITIVE]
Sensitivity: Confidential

Good afternoon.

Please see attached response to your correspondence dated 4 December 2024 for your
attention.

Regards,

 
Correspondence and Records Officer
Office of the Chief Executive
West Moreton Health

P

E @health.qld.gov.au

W www.westmoreton.health.qld.gov.au

A Level 4 Hayden Centre, 37 South Street, Ipswich 4305

 

                

      

    
      

  
     








